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Advisory Committee on Bankruptcy Rules 
Peter McCabe, Secretary 

Dear Mr. McCabe: 

The National Association of Consumer Bankruptcy Attorneys C"NACBA") requests the 
opportunity to testify at the February 4, 2011 hearing on the proposed amendments to the 
Bankruptcy Rules. Specifically, NACBA member Brett Weiss will be testifying on NACBA's 
behalf. Mr. Weiss' contact information is as follows: 

Brett Weiss, Esq. 
Chung and Press, LLC 
6404 Ivey Lane, Suite 408 
Greenbelt, MD 20770 
phone: 301-924-4400 
email: lawyer@brettweiss.com 

Very truly yours, 

James "Ike" Shulman 
Chair, NACBA Legislative Committee 
1501 The Alameda 
San Jose, CA 95126 
408-297 -3333 
ikesh@aol.com 
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